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Addendum Two 
 

General Questions and Answers: 

 

 

1. Does the City currently have a working model of the entire distribution system, or just parts 

of it? If so, when was the last time it was updated?  What is the software it runs on? As part 

of the 2010 Water System Master Plan (WSMP), WaterCAD® modeling software was used 

(Version 7.0 was used for the 2010 WSMP) and H2ONet® was used to run the calibration. 

Additional information may be found in section 6 of the 2010 WSMP here: 

https://www.cityofepa.org/econdev/page/water-system-master-plan 

 

2. Can the City provide a draft copy of the 2020 UWMP now so that we can review and 

incorporate into our scope of work? The Public Draft of the 2020 UWMP will be published 

by Friday 5/28. It will be posted here: 

https://www.cityofepa.org/publicworks/project/urban-water-management-plan-update-2020 

 

3. Has the City considered preparing an environmental document (e.g. EIR or MND) to 

streamline future project approvals?  Was this done for the prior water master plan? This is 

not something that the City is considering at this stage.  This was not done for the previous 

water system master plan. 

 

https://www.cityofepa.org/publicworks/project/urban-water-management-plan-update-2020

